
 
 

Comments on the 2022 Medical Fee Schedule  

 

The Workers’ Compensa�on Commission and FAIR Health are seeking writen comments on poten�al 
revisions of the current Medical Fee Schedule and ground rules, last amended in May 2022, for their 
reference as they begin the review and dra�ing process of the proposed 2024 Medical Fee Schedule. 

 

Writen comments must be submited via email to okfeedback@fairhealth.org.  Further opportuni�es for 
public comment will be provided to stakeholders once this dra� is complete. 

 

Pursuant to 85A O.S. § 50(H)(14) the Commission is tasked with reviewing and submi�ng a proposed 
updated Medical Fee Schedule to the legislature every two years.  

 

Thank you for your interest in this process.  

 

For ques�ons and concerns about the medical fee schedule review process contact: 

Commissioner Scot Biggs  

scot.biggs@wcc.ok.gov  

(405) 522-9409 

  

 

 

https://www.ok.gov/wcc/documents/2022%20Oklahoma%20Workers'%20Compensation%20Fee%20Schedule%202022.pdf
mailto:okfeedback@fairhealth.org

